
Dear Members of the Health Care Committee: 

 

I will be testifying in support of HB 2875 as a pharmacist and independent pharmacy owner from 

Eastern Oregon. I wanted to attach an article that helps explain the transparency issue that results 

in PBM's increasing the cost of health care. 

 

The title of the article did not transfer over in the attachment. It is 

 "Painful Prescription: Pharmacy Benefit Managers Make out Better Than Their 

Customers" from Fortune Magazine by Katherine Eban posted October 23, 2013 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Murray R.Ph. 

Murray Drug Inc. 

Heppner and Condon Oregon 

 


